
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, January 29, 2025 9:35 AM 
'Christopher Zenaty' 
RE: Palm island sewer 

Good morning Christopher Zenaty, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/29/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00543-2025 

Per your request, you have been added to docket 20240032-SU, the Palm Island docket, as an interested person. You 
will now be issued by email any further notices of meetings or hearings, and certain orders pertaining to the docket. 
However, this does not include all correspondence regarding the docket. Also, due to a lack of contact information in the 
body of your message, the email address you used to send this email will be added. 

Thank you, 

Hiep Nguyen 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6746 

-----Original Message-----
From: Christopher Zenaty <chris.zenaty@turingvideo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 9:18 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Palm island sewer 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please include me in any correspondence with regards to the Palm Island sewer discussions In addition as a property 
owner, I am against this project and the way this is being handled and very concerned about the island itself being 
permanently damaged by some outside contractor, who is only looking for profit 

Christopher Zenaty 
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.turing.ai&c=E,1,IZ­
cDpAa_u_83q7a5s9uYOTPvYad7RrKPl6cn4t_QyqDuEMJLvonsfMfLhSkgOVJLsZl6LOWM4WYW_Lxj4ulsFYWfXSfwOdfHNV 
9IzWBKOkd8w,,&typo=l 
917 3019020 

1 




